
PARISH OF 
GRANAGHAN 

Rev. Charles Keaney PP 
Tel:  (028) 7940 1236 

 

Email:  charles.keaney@derrydiocese.org  
www.granaghanparish.com  

5th November 2023 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
30th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

Weekly Collection:   £1,233 
Remainder for Missions:  £113 

Retired Priests: £297 
 

Thanks for your very generous support! 

St Vincent De Paul Helpline: Tel:07927900310 

Michael Davitt GAC are holding a commemorative 
Gala in the club rooms on Sat Nov 25th in  
celebration of 50 years of camogie in Swatragh.  
All members, players past and present,  
supporters and friends are most welcome to be 
part of this special occasion.  Information  
regarding tickets etc, is available online and 
from club committee members. 

Congratulations to: 

VICTORIA LAGAN and  

PATRICK McGUIGAN 

who celebrated the Sacrament of  

Matrimony recently. 

Deceased Children & Young People’s Mass:   
 
The Annual Mass for deceased children 
and young people will take place in St Eugene’s  
Cathedral on Sunday 12 November at 
7:00pm.  There will be an opportunity to write the 
name of your deceased loved one before Mass. All are 
welcome to attend. If you are unable to attend the 
Mass but would like your loved one's name included in 
our prayers, please email lizie.rea@derrydiocese.org. 

November Lists –  
Remembering our beloved deceased 

November is the month during which we  

remember and pray for our dead. 

One traditional devotion is the November Lists. 

Mass is offered daily during the month of  

November for all our deceased loved ones whose 
names we have written on our November lists. A box 
for your lists will be placed in the Church. 

Pioneer Pledge for the month of the Holy Souls 
 
A short-term pledge gives spiritual support and  
encouragement to people and their families who 
are living under a shadow of addiction. Further 
 information from the Pioneers on 01 80-5 4226 or 
via www.pioneers.ie/pray 

    For those discerning their 
    vocation at this time, and 
    particularly for those who 
    hope to begin seminary 
training in the next few months, that they will take 
to heart the Lord's words in this weekend's gospel, 
and hear Him calling them to serve their brothers 
and sisters in Christ  in a spirit of humility.   

Granaghan & District Women’s Group, Swatragh 
 
We will be taking a break for a week, over  
Hallowe’en but our Tuesday Morning Yoga,  
Thursday Morning Pilates and Thursday Evening 
Yoga will all resume the week beginning Monday 
November 6th. As always, we operate a Waiting List 
so if this is something you would like to be part of, 
simply contact our secretary, Ann McNicholl on 
76940 1396 to make enquiries about availability. 

Stepping Stones PreSchool Centre Tirkane, would 
like to invite you to their open evening on Monday 
6th November 630-730pm.  For children born on or 
between 2 July 2020 and 1 July 2021 or for Pre-
Pre School enquiries.  Please contact Ciara or Ali-
sha on 07856396968 or email steppingstones-
preschoolcentretirkane@hotmail.com  to book your 
appointment. 

The next Rosary on the Coast will be on Sunday 5 
November at 3pm on Lisfannon Strand, Buncrana, 
and then on Sunday 19 November at 3pm on Benone 
Strand,  Magilligan. Everyone welcome.  Details 
on  07730330028. 

Emmet's GAC Slaughtneil 

Development Update. Sunday 5th November 
7.30pm 

Omagh Charismatic Prayer Group - Day of Prayer, 
Praise and Healing: Mellon Country Hotel, Omagh, 
Sunday 19 November.  Registration from 
9.30am.  Celebration of the Eucharist in the  

afternoon.  Speaker Fr Brendan Walsh SAC.  Lunch, 
tea & coffee available.  Booking by 10 November es-
sential.  Tel  07876411435 or  07596609041. 
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